From: |

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 12:51 PM
To: Planning
Subject: HPC Public Meeting: COA Request for Demolition of 223 N Center Street

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and
know the content is safe.

To whom this matter, coming before the HPC and public, is of concern:

Regarding the COA Request for Demolition of 223 N Center Street, this objection is respectfully
presented as such demolition or transformation, would deplete the historical integrity, and
architectural aesthetic of the property, block and area that's widely expected, respected and
appreciated by fans of the the Naper Settlement and Historical District of Naperville.

This objection to the COA for demolition, and or transformation of the property front facade is
the public's only defense, and is hereby respectfully presented here, in the hopes of continued,
persistent denial of such demolition to this and other rare, vintage properties within the
historical district of Naperville.

Sincerely.
Remain Anonymous.



